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Charles McAteer <charles.mcateer@stonybrook.edu> Thu, Oct 4, 2012 at 9:07 AM
To: Charles McAteer <cmcateer@notes.cc.sunysb.edu>

Happy New Year!!!

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for January 2011

Weds. Jan. 19th • Stepping into 2011 Workshop, Noon,  Wang Center rm. 301 (RSVP
towww.uupsbu.org)
Sat. Jan. 22nd • UUP Defensive Driving Course, 8:30 AM - 2:30 PM, Wang Ctr. room 201 $30 per
person (Contact Corrine at 2-6570)
Weds. Jan. 26th • Chapter Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room in Melville Library 2nd fl.
(RSVP to Corrine at 2-6570)

UUP Individual Development Award deadline is Feb. 16th 
The IDA program is intended to assist eligible UUP represented employees both full & part time in
developing their professional potential and in preparing for advancement.  Funding may be provided for
enhancing teaching, research capabilities and improving professional knowledge & skills.  The maximum
possible award is $1,000.  The program covers eligible projects occurring between July 1, 2010 to June
30, 2011 with a deadline of Weds. February 16th.  The application & rules can be found at
 http://www.nysuup.lmc.state.ny.us/development/individual.html Please note expenses must be paid
up front then receipts are then submitted for reimbursement up to the approved amount.  Only one
application and project or activity will be accepted per UUP employee per award period.

February 13, UUP at Staller Center for Cirque Eloize @ 4pm
Please join us for our 2nd annual Staller/UUP Winter Event.  This exciting performance combines aerial
acrobatics, break dancing, and hip-hop, for a family fun filled thrilling experience.  UUP will be hosting a
reception preceding the Sunday 4pm start of the show.  Reception and show will cost UUP-ers and
their family $38 per person.  Reserve your seats now!  Contact Corinne Burns at 2-6570!

UUP 2011 Scholarships for Students @ SUNY
UUP announces 2 different scholarship programs for full time students attending state operated SUNY
campus.  They can be any student who has the academic ranking required in the rules.  So look to

your family and your SBU students to sponsor.  One award is for post baccalaureate students and the
other for undergraduates.  Visit the website at http://www.uupinfo.org/scholarships/scholarship.html

http://www.uupsbu.org/
http://www.nysuup.lmc.state.ny.us/development/individual.html
http://www.uupinfo.org/scholarships/scholarship.html
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IRS Mileage Rate increases to 51 cents per mile in 2011
The Internal Revenue Service increased the mileage rate from 50 cents to 51 cents per mile starting
Jan. 1st, 2011. 

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
UUP Office at S-5415 Library • Bldg. Zip = 3388 • 632-6570 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy PayDay
Editor


